PAC meeting minutes 01/13/2014

Meeting called to order at 6:
Present: Bruce Johnson, Kevin, Jeanette, Linda, Richard and Kate, Zoe Picard

The PAC met and reviewed the completed survey results. We reviewed the “release” that will be posted
in the Grapevine and Merrimack Valley Voice and town website.

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the town hall style meeting with the Chief is being rescheduled to
date that has not yet been determined.

Kate asked Bruce about “on page” status and “on call” status for Officers, specifically clarification on if
an Officer can pass on a call to State Police if they don’t want to take it. Bruce will ask the Chief when he
speaks with him again.

The Committee discussed Copart and ideas to help reduce speeding and ideas to help with the heavy
traffic on Deer Meadow Rd. Can the speed limit be lowered?

Committee would like to see the Chief elaborate on the calls in the Grapevine.

No meeting in February, as the female committee members are participating in the Police Dept
sponsored RAD training.

The next PAC meeting will be held Monday, March 10, 2014 at 6:30pm at the town hall.



